Aqua Systems, Inc.

Dana Nafziger

PO Box 297

Arroyo Grande, Ca 93421

8/22/06
Mr. Nafzigner

I want to take this opportunity to thank you and your Aqua Systems team for being one of
the best purveyors that I have had the pleasure of working with. Your team has always
shown professionalism and dedication to resolving any concerns that we may have our
dish washing system and chemical needs. Y our teams prompt response and excellent
follow up is certainly to be admired. I would like to recognize Kenny the sales rep and
Carlos the technician as a couple stand out individuals that really make the difference.
Thanks for the great service and I look forward to working with you and the Aqua
Systems team in the future.

Sincerely,

Michael Langlois
Food and Beverage Director
Apple Farm Restaurant




